

Fwd: UGC

2 messages

Steve Young <young@umbc.edu>
To: Rose Drohan <rdrohan@umbc.edu>
Cc: Susan McDonough <mcdonoug@umbc.edu>

Sun, Apr 22, 2018 at 7:08 AM

Hi Rose,

The other support letter for our Russian Certificate.

Thanks,

Steve

Begin forwarded message:

From: Marjoleine Kars <kars@umbc.edu>

Subject: UGC

Date: April 18, 2018 at 1:40:07 PM EDT

To: Omar Ka <ka@umbc.edu>

Dear Omar,

The History Department is supportive of your inclusion of HIST 485 and HIST 486 in the Russian Certificate.

Best,

Marjoleine Kars

Marjoleine Kars Associate Professor and Chair History, UMBC 410-455-2032

Dr. Steven Young
Associate Professor of Russian & Linguistics
Dept. of Modern Languages, Linguistics & Intercultural Communication
University of Maryland Baltimore County
1000 Hilltop Circle
Baltimore, MD 21250
Tel. 410-455-2117

Steve Young <young@umbc.edu>
To: Rose Drohan <rdrohan@umbc.edu>

Thu, Apr 26, 2018 at 10:02 AM

Hi Rose,

Do the support letters (to go along with the Russian Certificate) need to be posted?

Steve

On Apr 22, 2018, at 7:08 AM, Steve Young <young@umbc.edu> wrote:



Fwd: approval for MLLI Russian Certificate

1 message

Steve Young <young@umbc.edu>
To: Rose Drohan <rdrohan@umbc.edu>
Cc: Susan McDonough <mcdonoug@umbc.edu>

Sun, Apr 22, 2018 at 7:06 AM

Hi Rose,

I'm not sure if Omar forwarded this to you. This is a support letter for our Russian Certificate change.

Thanks

Steve

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carolyn Forestiere <forestie@umbc.edu> Subject: Re: approval for MLLI Russian Certificate

Date: April 13, 2018 at 6:46:21 PM EDT

To: Omar Ka <ka@umbc.edu>

Hi Omar, Poli 475 should be offered about once every three or four semesters. Hope that helps, Carolyn

On Fri, Apr 13, 2018, 5:44 PM Omar Ka <ka@umbc.edu> wrote:

Thanks, Carolyn. And yes, please let me know about the frequency.

Omar

On Apr 13, 2018, at 5:37 PM, Carolyn Forestiere <forestie@umbc.edu> wrote:

Dear Omar, I support the change however please be aware that that particular course is not one that is offered every year and I would have to do some research to determine how often the course is indeed offered even though we have it in the catalog. Carolyn

On Fri, Apr 13, 2018, 5:00 PM Omar Ka <ka@umbc.edu> wrote:

Dear Carolyn,

How are you? I hope your week is ending well.

MLLI is planning to submit to the UGC a revised version of our Russian Certificate. That revised version (attached) includes reference to a cognate course in Political Science (POLI 475), and so we will need a brief approval note from you as chair of POLI. It could be in the form of an email to me that I can attach to the submission.

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Enjoy the weekend,

Omar

Dr. Omar Ka, Chair

Department of Modern Languages, Linguistics and Intercultural Communication

UMBC

Email: ka@umbc.edu Tel.: (410) 455-2998 Fax: (410) 455-1025 Web: mlli.umbc.edu Dr. Steven Young
Associate Professor of Russian & Linguistics
Dept. of Modern Languages, Linguistics & Intercultural Communication
University of Maryland Baltimore County
1000 Hilltop Circle
Baltimore, MD 21250
Tel. 410-455-2117